
Band of Gold Boosters 
 

Executive Board Meeting with PSJHS Principal 
and Band Director 

27 July 2022 
I. Attendees 

 
Mitch Bouington 
Sissy Godwin 
Jamey Parham 
 

II. Purpose of meeting 
 
The executive board requested a meeting with the principal and band director to inform them 
of the band boosters’ mission of assisting as needed this school year. The following items 
were discussed: 
 
Announcements Through the School 
The question was asked if it would be possible to make announcement through the school for 
the booster club. Mrs. Godwin, stated this would not be an issue. We discussed putting 
together welcome letters which could be sent out to band parents/guardians and Mrs. 
Godwin stated we could provide the materials and they would address and mail. The booster 
club would reimburse the school for postage. 
 
Concession Drinks 
A discussion around purchasing drinks from the Junior class was had and we covered how we 
purchased from the Junior concession stand for our last game. This arrangement worked out 
pretty well and it was agreed this could be continued again this year. The goal was that 
patrons would not have to stand in line twice to get food and then to get a drink. 
 
Tri-State, Solo, and Ensemble 
This was brought up it was expressed with the state of FL it is an all or none type of 
arrangement. If students participate in solo and ensemble the band is also expected to 
participate in the judged events. Due to past experiences with this and the size of the band 
there is apprehension about doing these events. There is concern over negative outcomes for 
the students. 
 
Concession Funds 
Mrs. Godwin asked about how the organization is set up for handling funds etc. It was 
explained we are a 501(c)3 and that we have a business banking account set up. She agreed 
that she would ask Mr. Norton about turning over funds currently being maintained by the 
school, back to the organization. 
 



Sponsorship Announcements at Football Games 
A question was asked regarding the announcement of sponsors for band camp. It was stated 
that Bobby Nobles would most likely be very willing to announce the sponsorships at the 
football games. The organization will need to put together a script which can be read at the 
games. 
 
Fundraising Suggestions 
Mrs. Godwin mentioned the following fundraising ideas: 

• Snap Rays 
• Banners 

 
Daleville Competition 
The band will be attending Daleville competition again this year and it is scheduled for 8 
October. 
 


